
 

 

Mae hi’n diwrnod braf 

 

It is a lovely/ fine day 

Date:-  20.11.20           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are all learning a  special sign language called    

Makaton to promote inclusion in St Mary’s and to      

support all  learners to   communicate 

with each other.   

You can practise our ‘Sign of the 

Week’ with your family and friends.  

This week’s sign is:  toilet 

Click on the link 

 

 

Welcome back everyone! I hope you all had a nice Easter break. It 

has been lovely to welcome the children back to school again for 

the last term in their current year groups.  

 

 

Thank you to all parents/

carers for continuing to  

support us in our efforts to 

keep everyone safe at this 

time. 

Please continue to wear 

your face covering and    

adhere to 2 metre social 

distancing rules on site. 

Please remember, do not 

arrive before your           

designated drop off/        

collection time. This should 

minimise the need to queue 

outside school whilst     

minimising the 

risk of                

transmission  

Diolch yn fawr. 

Parent Pay– Ordering school meals 

Please remember to sign up to Parent Pay to pay for and 

order school meals and pay for school events, activities  

and items such as leavers’ hoodies etc. We are delighted that most 

families have already done this but there are still around 50 families 

who are yet to sign up. The Local Authority school meals service 

have been quite clear that teachers should not be ordering meals in 

school. Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.  

St Mary’s Defibrillator   Thank you so much for your 

very kind and generous response to our Defibrillator 

appeal. We have now raised enough money to order 

our defib. Hopefully, we will never need to use it, but it will give us 

reassurance should an emergency occur. Dioch o galon! 

Parents’ Evening/ School Reports 

Due to the continuing Covid 19 restrictions etc, we cannot hold parents’ evenings in 

school this year. However, we will be holding remote parents’ evenings at the        

beginning of May to give teachers, children and their parents the opportunity to have 

a ‘face-to-face– progress discussion.  Information to follow. Pupil Annual School   

reports will be issued as normal at the end of summer term in July. Diolch. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=krPuhBKQCxU


 

 

 

STAFSTAFF TRAINING DAYS 

FRIDAY OCTOBER 23rd 

FRIDAY 18th DECEMBER 

MONDAY JANUARY 4th 

MONDAY APRIL 12th 

MONDAY 19th JULY 

TUESDAY 20th JULY  

AUTUMN TERM  

Weds 3rd September – Thurs 22nd October 

Mon 2nd November—Thurs 17th December 2020 

SPRING TERM 

 Tues January 5th– Fri 12th February 

Mon 22nd February - Fri 26th March 

SUMMER TERM 

Tues 13th April- Fri 28th May 

Mon 7th June - Fri 16th July  

DO NOT ATTEND SCHOOL IF YOU OR YOUR FAMILY HAVE SYMPTOMS OF COVID 19 – i.e. a new 

continuous cough, a high  temperature or a loss or change to your sense of smell. 

Please inform school & book a test straight away and contact school as soon as you 

receive your results. Diolch.  

   
'A big thank you to the Wrexham Miner Rescue Centre for our tasty 

Easter prizes! The children enjoyed designing Easter eggs and      

supporting the centre in raising money for Hope House Hospice'.   

Robins 

Divya, Y6 has painted a    

beautiful seascape. Fantastic! Congratulations to Y3/4 Easter 

raffle winners 

1st– Natasha 2nd– Cadwyn 

3rd –Jayden 


